
May 20, 2024    
 

Dear Parents, 

 

 The Plainville Swimming Pool is once again offering a 2-week swimming lesson session 

for Natoma students.  The swimming lessons will be June 17-28, 2024 Monday-Friday.  Busing 

information will remain the same as previous years. Please read this letter 

carefully!  The bus will pick up students from Waldo: 9:00 a.m., Paradise: 9:10 a.m. and 

Natoma:  9:30 a.m.  Two forms are included with this mailing.   If your child will be 

enrolling for swimming lessons on the above dates, the swimming lesson registration form 

must be returned to Mari Jo Stout and the bus permission form MUST be returned to the 

NHS office. Students must be 5 years to ride the bus and participate in the swimming 

lessons from June 17-28.  There are extra copies of this registration form and bus form at both 

school offices. 

 USD #399 will provide a bus to Plainville for these lessons, but the Board of Education 

has 2 requirements for all students that wish to ride.   

1. There will be a $10 fee for each child riding the bus.   

2. There will need to be AT LEAST one parent that rides the bus every day. Please contact 

the high school if you are able to help supervise. 

USD #399 generously provides a bus for the 10 days of swimming lessons.   Each child 

that is riding will be required to have a signed permission form signed by their parent 

before they can ride.  By signing the permission form you are agreeing that if there are 

any behavior issues on the bus, your privileges may be revoked. 

 

 
RETURN THE PERMISSION FORM BELOW to the NATOMA HIGH SCHOOL by June 17! 

 

I give permission for my child to ride the Natoma school bus to the Plainville session swimming 

lessons on June 17-28, 2024. 

 

          

Parent Signature 

 

Parent’s phone number:       

  

 

Names of child/children: 

 

         

 

         

 

         

 

         


